
 

GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

September 28, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Make you own salad day  

 Popcorn Chicken  

 Deli Sub Sandwich  

 Salad Bar  

 Fresh Broccoli Florets  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Applesauce Cup  

 Milk  

 

  

BIRTHDAYS:  None today   

   

1. Due to TGIF last Friday, the Canned Food Drive will be extended into this week with 

delivery happening on Friday, September 29
th

. If you are interested in helping with 

delivery to St. Cletus, please note the date change. You will receive service hours for 

helping with the delivery. Keep bringing in those canned goods! Your advisory could 

win a pizza party for donating the most items!  

 

2. Attention all Gurrie Artists! The LaGrange Art League Gallery is looking for Middle 

School student artwork to exhibit during Arts & Humanities Month this October. 

Plus, all artwork will be judged for PRIZES!! Artwork is due by October 5
th

 to Mrs. 

Motto in room 122B.  

 

3. Attention students interested in joining the Gurrie Activity Council, our first meeting 

will take place today after school in Mr. Sullivan’s room. We will be discussing Red 

Ribbon Week planning and the Halloween Dance. If you cannot make the meeting, or 

have any questions, please see Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan.  

 

4. Attention all SPELLERS….. Spelling Bee club will have an interest meeting 

afterschool on Tuesday October 3
rd

 until 4 p.m. in Room 122D. Buzz on in and let’s 

get spelling! If you have any questions see Ms. Suttser.  

 

5. The Book Fair is back and with some really amazing titles! Stop in the library any 

day next week and during conferences to pick up your next READ or tow. Don’t miss 

out. If you have any questions see Ms. Suttser or Mrs. Chase.  

 

6. Student picture retakes will be taken tomorrow morning Friday, September 29
th

 

starting at 8:30 a.m. Students have received their proofs from the photo taken at the 

beginning of the year. If you would like to take a new picture, please bring the proofs 

with you tomorrow morning and you will have a new picture taken. If you were 

absent on picture day in August you will have your picture taken.  



 

7. Yearbook will meet today after school until 4:00 in Mrs. McGovern’s room. We will 

talk about some of the fundamentals of taking pictures.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


